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The 2021 Legislature made a historic investment in services to people with 

intellectual and developmental 

disabilities (I/DD) and for the first time the I/DD system was FULLY FUNDED. Even 

though this investment 

allowed us to increase wages for DSPs by $1.25 an hour (current average 

reimbursement wage for DSPs at 

$17.81), providers still report an average DSP vacancy rate of 23%. 

Additional increases in wages are needed to address the current workforce shortage. 

Per a recent ORA 

survey, 85% of providers are no longer accepting referrals to serve new people and 

86% have reduced 

capacity or closed services and anticipate closing additional services. 

DSPs deserve a living wage. Please support HB 2457. 


